
At the Area Board on Wednesday we were asked to find information relating to support for 
vulnerable adults, especially in light of the current rearrangements.  
 
We have been told that the new Prevention and Wellbeing Team will be part of adult care 
and people should contact 0300 4560111 for support and advice. 
 
(There is also an online referral, which may be useful for the Foodbank and other 
organisations who become aware of urgent issues – the following link will take you to the 
relevant site: Referrals and forms | Your care Your support Wiltshire) 
 
The Wellbeing Hub is also still in operation 0300 003 4576, now being answered by staff in 
the Advice and Contact Team, so people who ring that line should be able to get the advice 
they are looking for and also easily be referred on to the Prevention and Wellbeing Team as 
appropriate without having to make further contact/calls. 
 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fadults.wiltshire.gov.uk%2FInformation%2Freferrals-and-forms&data=04%7C01%7CMatthew.Hitch%40wiltshire.gov.uk%7C103bf0c28f1a492f60a308d984d85575%7C5546e75e3be14813b0ff26651ea2fe19%7C0%7C0%7C637686886939365040%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=TAg40xTEXMdrkcgMvPP96%2BZBZaAhab%2BkuoFe1LOU7c8%3D&reserved=0

